
Term 2 Week 4 

This week we have been thinking about how to take turns – we know we have 

one go, wait for our friends and say well done to the winner! 

We played pairs – we really needed to concentrate in this game to try and 

remember where the matching cards were. 

 

                                      

                                        



While we were outside Leanne drew us a hopscotch to jump on, this also helps 

us with recognising numbers. We also created an obstacle course.  

 

              

                                 



 

 

This week we took part in our first ever Zoom music assembly – we learnt 

some new songs and played along with instruments. 

 

On Friday we had a party – just because! 

We used our fine motor skills to ice a biscuit and enjoyed sitting together at 

snack time. 

        



     

 

 

Keep your eyes peeled for the start of Christmas festivities at Nursery. 

Email Miss Kemp pictures of your Christmas trees and decorations – 

Nursery@garlinge.kent.sch.uk 


